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Craig, Sondra

From: Jan Warren <janmil425@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2024 8:49 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Resolution File #24-0701

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 

June 2, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern:  

 

I am signing and sending this letter on behalf of my brother and sister-in-law, Rick Warren and Ginny Kreyer on 
the 400 block of Rivercrest Drive North, Rivercrest Village, La Crosse, Wisconsin. My brother and sister-in-law 
and their five neighboring families are facing the possibility of displacement and the eviction of their homes and 
all their property by the City of La Crosse's decision to terminate the lease they have with Rivercrest Partners, 
the owners of Rivercrest Village, the mobile home park where they and their neighbors reside. If this lease is not 
renewed, the relocation/displacement would mean moving their homes, families, and everything they own 
without promise of assistance or compensation. 

They have lived in their home in La Crosse for 18 years and for all those years it has been THEIR HOME. I don't 
know how long their neighbors on the north end of Rivercrest Village have been living in their homes, but 
however long it has been, it has been their homes and their lives.  

Please do not make these families in Rivercrest Village move, or take away their homes and their lives as they 
know it. Some just moved in and plan on living there forever. Some have lived there forever and will end their 
lives there.  

Please support Resolution 24-0701 and prevent this. There are six families who are being threatened with 
displacement and total loss of security, safety and investment. The costs and risk are beyond what anyone 
could have planned for, and there is a real danger that some may not be able to move their homes safely to 
another location.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Jan Warren 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from janmil425@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


